
Tuesday, May 14th:  8:00am—3:00pm, 1st Communion Retreat (School) 

Wednesday, May 15th:  1st Reconciliation / Practice for Communion, 7:00pm, Church 

May 16th:  Out of Uniform, Wear Purple for Peace 

May 17th:  8th Grade Ribbon Ceremony, 8:15AM Mass, Church 

Sunday, May 19th:  1st Communion at 12:30 Mass, Church 

Tuesday, May 21st:  All School Game Day 

Monday, May 27th:  No School, Memorial Day 

Thursday, May 30th:  8th Grade Awards after 12:00PM Mass, Church 

Saturday, June2nd:  8th Grade Graduation; 5:00PM, Church 

Thursday, June 6th:  Preschool Graduation @ 8:30am, Kindergarten Graduation @10:30am 

Friday, June 7th:  Last Day of School; 10:15am Dismissal 

Before /After Care Reminder:  All students who use Before or After School Care must be signed in and out by their parent.   
Students are not to walk in by themselves, nor leave by themselves.   This is against Archdiocesan policy.  There will be a $25 fee per 
day charged for students that are dropped off  / picked up without being signed in or out by the parents.  
 

Financial Notice:  As we head into the final weeks of school, we would like to remind everyone that all account balances, in-
cluding tuition, extended care, and lunch, need to be paid in full in order for your student(s) to participate in year-end activities 
(including, but not limited to, field day, field trips, end of year parties, ceremonies and graduation).   
 

 *  Preschool/Kindergarten:  Balances must be paid no later than May 31 for your student(s) to participate in any end of 
year activities, including their year-end graduation assembly. 
 

Report card and diplomas will be held until all balances are paid in full for the 2018-19 school year. 
 

* Please note that if you wait until the last day to make your payments by check, the turnaround time for you to receive your  
report cards/diplomas will be two weeks. 
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CONGRATULATIONS  
We have many students to congratulate this week!  Please see the back of this newsletter for all the information! 

Girls Volleyball, Entrepreneurship Club, and our Talent Show students  
all received special recognition this week for doing amazing things! 

SFS 
collects 
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Open House 
 

You are invited to join us at our next Open House on Wednesday, May 15, from 5:00PM—7:00PM.   
 

Feel free to invite anyone with students who may be interested in attending St. Ferdinand School next year to  
come see  what we have to offer! 

 

Lynne Finneke will be available from 6:00—6:30PM to give an information session on our Summer Camp 
and answer any questions about Summer Camp. 

Summer Camp 
 

We are still accepting registration for the St. Ferdinand summer school program through June 4.  

Join us for our Information Sessions on May 15th and 29th, from 6:00-6:30PM. 

 If you have already registered your child, the $30.00 registration fee and the 1st week tuition is now due.   
Your payment can be dropped off at the school office.   




